
General Feedback: Trustees General Feedback: Staff 

That the Board create playground templates that 

schools can select one or two playground options 

from.  

That the Board issue RFQ’s for unit price contracts for 

various landscape elements (based on application 

frequency) to provide the best price for individual 

schools.  

That funds be distributed between the wards in an 

equitable manner or per pupil.  

That the name of the reserve fund be changed from Ward 

Priorities Playground Reserve to Ward Priorities School 

Ground Landscape Reserve to convey a broader 

description of the uses of the reserve for various school 

ground landscape improvements rather than just 

playground improvements.  

Application Process Feedback: Trustees Application Process Feedback: Staff 

That it be made clearer that the funds may be divided 

between any number of applicants in a ward based on 

the consensus decision made by the Selection 

Committee.  

 

That the Information Technology Department work 

with the Sustainable Outdoor Environment Supervisor 

to develop and create an online form (rather than .pdf 

form) for application submission, including a location 

where applicants can upload supporting documents. 

This will facilitate more efficient collection of 

information and processing of application data, dollar 

values and school contact information.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

That a more user-friendly document outlining the 

application process for the local Outdoor Committees 

be developed to provide additional resources to new 

committees.  



Selection Committee Feedback: Trustees Selection Committee Feedback: Staff 

That CPIC representatives not be included in the 

Selection Committees as it is not their mandate; 

CSPC representatives could serve on Selection 

Committees.  

That the Sustainable Outdoor Environment Supervisor 

and/or Sustainable Outdoor Environment Officer chair 

each Selection Committee Meeting for continuity 

between each meeting.  

The better informed that a Trustee is on the feasible 

options for each applicant (as described by facilities 

staff), more informed decisions can be made on the 

best possible outcomes.  

That the Sustainable Outdoor Environment 

Supervisor/Officer provide the Selection Committees 

with a brief summary of all applications in each ward 

prior to the selection meeting as well as a user-friendly 

document outlining the selection process for the 

members to reference prior to the meeting. 

 That the Selection Committee Members be selected and 

meeting dates could be scheduled in coordination with 

the Sustainable Outdoor Environment Supervisor early 

in the Playground Reserve cycle.  

 

 Playground Reserve allocations should be recorded in 

a standardized format and that results be communicated 

to all applicants (whether successful or not) and all 

Selection Committee members.  

 

 


